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Invasive plant pull
March 17, 9:00 am  - 12:00
The Macdonald Wood Park Society will be be removing invasive plants within the Park.   We invite interested volunteers to join us.
· We will be meeting at the entrance portal at the corner of Balmoral Ave and Croteau Road.  
· Wear work gloves and dress for the weather.  
· Extra tools and  collection bags will be available.  
· We will be concentrating our efforts on ivy, holly and Daphne laurel.
The MWPS has been controlling invasive plants within the Park for over 10 years.   
A special thanks goes out to the anonymous helpers who pluck ivy on their walks through the Park.  Every little bit helps!
